
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings to you, 
   

As the weather is cooling down we will be stopping the swimming classes for all the students of 
Nursery to Grade X by Thursday, 02nd November 2023. In lieu of swimming classes we will be 
starting Skating (Grade - I to V) & Rifle Shooting (Grade - VI to X) for the Students from Monday, 
06th November 2023 onwards. 
Students (Grade - I to V) going for skating are expected to wear proper gear i.e. Helmet, Elbow 
guard, Knee Guard, etc. For any query related to Skating Gear you are requested to contact Mr. 
Amardeep Soni at 9352558414.  
 

Thanking You, 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 
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30th October, 2023 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


